
Message

From: Michael F. McClain [mcclain@adams.net]
Sent: 7/20/2012 8:24:32 PM
To: Marquez, Fidel:(ComEd) [fidel.marquez@comed.com]
Subject: Speaker

Fidel,

I received a call from our friend today regarding He seemed concerned about her. I told him that you

were doing an internal investigation on all your new hires and that I may or may not be briefed. (The purpose was to

stress with everyone that ComEd takes ethics seriously.) I told him that from the news article that you were not

concerned but if the investigation brings up additional information then you will have to re-evaluate. He asked me to

keep him informed and I said I would.

FYI...

This e-mail is only going to you.

Best, Mike

Michael F. McClain

Awerkamp & McClain, P.C.

P. 0. Box 250

Quincy, IL 62306-0250

mcclain@adams.net

Quincy Office Phone: 217-224-8606

Quincy Office Fax: 217-224-5123

Springfield Office Phone: 217-544-0036

Springfield Office Fax: 217-528-0616
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